
 

Last, we want to give a BIG ROAR!!! 
To our dodgeball team for winning 2nd 
place at our dodgeball tournament.               
Big shout out to each and every 
participant as well as our amazing 

What is happening in ASES this month? 

October 4th- Mandatory meeting for all parents 
whose son/daughter are in cheer or drumline in the 
school cafeteria at 5:00 pm.  Don’t miss out!! 

October 5th- Indigenous celebration at Peter 
Pendleton from 10 am- 1pm there will be dancing, 
music and food…everyone is welcome to join us!!!!!  

October 12th- Mini soccer tournament.  Kinder thru 
2nd and 3rd- 4th grade at CV High School. 

October 19th- Softball Tournament.  Location TBD 

October 24th- Fall Festival at Peter Pendleton from 6 
pm- 8 pm.  There will be games, food, music, and 
bouncy houses. 

October 26th- Field Trip to San Diego Zoo Safari Park.  
This is a 1st come 1st serve.  Tickets are on sale for 
$30 each and it’s for all ASES 3rd thru 6th grade 
students.  All participants must pay by October 11th. 

Important Message from your ASES Coordinators: If your son/daughter needs to be picked up early from ASES it 
needs to be done after 3:30 pm.  Students will no longer be released earlier than that due to the ongoing traffic 
and safety.  We are asking to please pick up your child at the release time (2:45 pm) or wait until 3:30 pm.  Also, 
ASES office closes at 5:00 pm, so students will not be called individually after that.  Respectfully, Ms. Melchor and 
Ms. Bean

Penny Wars… 

Is a FUN and great way to raise 
money for our ASES uniforms.  How 
to play?  Each grade level will have a 
container and will need to fill up 
with as many pennies as possible…
but wait if it gets any coin other 
than pennies there will be points 
taken out.   For every nickel one 
point will be taken out, if it’s a dime 
two points will be taken down, if it’s 
a quarter three points will be taken 
out, and for every dollar bill four 
points will be taken out.  The whole 
idea is to add nickels, dimes, 
quarters, and dollar bills into the 
other grade level containers.  Please 
encourage your kids to find as many 
pennies as possible to add to their 
container.  The class that wins will 
have a pizza party!!!  Thank you for 
cooperating and LET THE GAMES 
BEGIN!!!!!

On another note…ASES at 
Peter Pendleton formed its 
own ASB.  We would like to 
congratulate our 2019-2020 
ASES ASB Officers:  President-
Bessie Barraza Vice President-
Nichole Lara Representatives- 
Mallory Castro, Dulce 
Hernandez and Anabel 
Sanchez!!!!  

Congratulations to these 

OCTOBER ASES NEWS


